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Administrative directive – 2022-02 

 

Target Committee:  All Chats Canada Cats’ Committees 

       

Target clubs:  Highland Lynx/Highlander Canada 

 

Target audience: All Cat Breeders in Canada 

 

 

 

Whereas Chats Canada Cats is responsible for the breeding of purebred cats in 

Canada 

 

Whereas the Highland Lynx/Highlander Canada club has made an official 

request to change the name of their breed of cats with Chats Canada 

Cats 

 

Whereas the Highland Lynx/Highlander Canada club members voted in favor of 

changing the name of their breed by referendum 

 

Whereas the Board of Directors accepted the name change during its meeting of 

August 11, 2022 

 

On August 11, 2022, the Board of Directors of Chats Canada Cats adopted the 

following guidelines regarding the name change which will take effect on 

September 1, 2022: 

 

1 – Highland Lynx cats registered at Chats Canada Cats will now be recognized 

as Highlander; 

 

2- Certificates of identification and/or registration of cats under the name 

Highland Lynx are still recognized and in force; 

 

3– A valid identification certificate cannot be transformed into a registration 

certificate; 
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4 – If a breeder or cat owner wants to change the name on the certificate of a cat 

and/or pedigree, he can do so, at his own expense according to the rates in 

effect at the time of the request; 

 

5 – The name of the breed will be changed as soon as possible in all official Chats 

Canada Cats documents; 

 

With this directive, the board of directors responds to the wish of the breeders of 

this breed to form a national breed club. 


